
Request for Proposals for 

Housing Choice Project Based Vouchers 
 

 
The Housing Authority of Prince George's County (HAPGC) is inviting nonprofit, for 

profit property owners and developers to submit proposals for consideration of the 

provision of Housing Choice Project Based Voucher (PBV) Assistance for mobility 

accessible units. Under the PBV program, the subsidy will be attached to specific units for 

an original contract term of up to 15 years. 

 

Under this Request for Proposal (RFP) and subject to funding availability, HAPGC 

will provide up to sixty-nine  (69) project-based vouchers for mobility accessible units with 

two (2) bedrooms or more. The project-based vouchers will be available  for  new 

construction projects, rehabilitation projects and existing properties. 

 

Copies of the RFPs will be available on July 16, 2020 at HAPGC’s office located at 

9200 Basil Court, Suite 500, Largo, Maryland 20774 and on the HAPGC website at 

https://princegeorgescountymd.gov/Bids.aspx.  

 

Questions and inquiries must be submitted in writing and received no later than 5:00 p.m., 

July 23, 2020. Questions may be emailed to Josephine Clay, Special Assistant, at 

jbclay@co.pg.md.us  Responses to all inquiries will be posted on the website no later than July 

30, 2020. 

 

Proposals are due by 3:00 p.m. on August 17, 2020. 
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